Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Williams, Willie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 10:57 AM
To: Vang, Mai (Cl-StPaul)

Cc: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 978 Jackson St.

Hello Mai, yesterday | spoke with the resident at 984 Jackson St and the resident informed me they will remove the
sofas prior to May 3rd 2021, as of yesterday there are no sofas no longer in between the property line on the boulevard
as one sofa is now in the front yard of 984 Jackson St. | assume we can close the file for an appeal that was scheduled for
May 4th 2021 for 978 Jackson St? Thanks Mai!

Sent from my iPhone



